
Safety Alert 
Dear parent or care provider: 

Your bus driver has been entrusted with the serious 

responsibility of protecting the safety of your child. The 

driver cannot control the hazards outside the bus. We ask 

your cooperation in making sure that a responsible person 

meets the bus every day to receive your child. This will 

ensure your child’s safety as well as the safety of other 

children in the area. 

We also wish to alert you to the dangers of long drawstrings 

or straps on children’s clothing, or long mitten strings. 

Across the country, a number of incidents have occurred in 

which children’s clothing or mitten strings became entangled 

in the bus door or handrail as the child stepped off the bus. 

In some cases, children have been seriously injured and even 

killed. Please make sure that your children’s clothing does 

not have any long, dangling strings or straps that could 

jeopardize their safety while getting off the bus, as well as in 

other daily activities such as the playground. 

Our only goal is to protect the safety of your child! 

Thank you.   


